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To the members of the Durham Planning Board,
 
I am writing to offer my thanks to Jim Lawson for creating the Draft Solar Ordinance, and to Beth
Olshansky, whose comments of August 5, 2022 explain the reasoning behind the various provisions
of the Draft Solar Ordinance.
 
Please accept my concurrence with the Draft Solar Ordinance.  With the current passage of the
federal IRA bill, it is especially imperative that we have guidelines in place for the solar systems that
will be proposed.  Thank you for balancing our need for clean, renewable energy with the protection
of farms, forests and character of our region.
 
Susan Richman
16 Cowell Drive
Durham, NH 03824
603 868 2758
Susan7richman@gmail.com  
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